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Dear Sir/Madam, 

J a m  writing to you  to make  a comment  on relation to the planning application referenced above 

J a m  in total support for the 
application I believe that the ground floor extension, the installation of  the balustrade, and the 
replacement of a window by a door on the first floor level of the rear elevation of the property will 
contribute immensely to the looks of this section of  Swains Lane, not to mention the benefit it will 
bring The property looks lovely and will certainly revamp the whole 
b l o c k ' l o o k  orwar o making a similar application myself  in the futire 

Thank you  for your attention 
Best regards, 

Magnus C D e  Macedo 

28/06/2013 


